New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commisison
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Pebruary 16, 1956

Magnolia Petroleum Co.
Kermit, T&xas

Atts Mr., B, G, Blundell, Diastrict Superintendent
Dear My, Blundells

It has come to our attention that we have not been receiving copies of
electric logs for pome wells drilled by Magnolia Petroleum Co.in
District #3. Our rules now require that electric log surveys be filed
with the District Office in which each well is drilled, or in the event
that the operator does not wish to submit electric log surveys, he
mst write a letter stating that the information is confidential.

At the present time we particularly need electric logs taken on your
#1 Crandell-Pederal well in Section 3-26N-9W. I would appreciate it
very mach if you send ms coples of this log as soon as possible as I
need it for & -matfer coming up for hearing before the Cil Conservation
Commission in 8anfa Pe.

Yours very truly

Emory C. Arnold
Supervisor, Dis trict #3
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